YOUTH

CENTER _

INFANTS & CHILDREN'S WEAR

1211 SEVENTH AVENUE - BEAVER FALLS, PA.

PHONE 5087

October 7, 1960

Mr. Milton Farkas, President United Jewish Community Center Beaver Falls, Pa.

Dear Milt:

This is to advise you that a group of approximately twenty—two families attended Reform Services at the Center over the High Holy Days utilizing the small chapel that was constructed for that purpose.

This group met formally last week and officially organized. The temporary name of our group is the Reform Congregation of the United Jewish Community Center. We plan to have regular services at the Center and to secure a Charter from the Union of American Hebrew Congregations.

I request that you read this letter at the next regular meeting of the United Jewish Community Center, and that you instruct the Secretary to enter this letter upon the minutes of your organization.

Thank you for your encouragement and kind words.

Sincerely,

Leonard H. Bortz Temporary Chairman